
Non-School days are an op-
portunity for Minneapolis 
Kids to provide full day care 
for you and your family. 
Drop in care is NOT available 
on non-school days; you 
must register ahead of time 
for your child to attend. 
Please go online at 
www.minneapolis.thatscom
munityed.com  to sign up or 
call the Minneapolis Kids 
office at 612-668-3890.  

 

Please note that the next 
non-school day is FRIDAY 
FEBRUARY 12.  We will be 
taking a field trip to the  
Minnesota History Center in 
St Paul.  

 February 12—Field 
Trip to Minnesota His-
tory Center 

 February 15—
MINNEAPOLIS KIDS 
CLOSED 

 

Spring Break  

 March 25—Field Trip 
to Chuck E Cheese 

 March 28—On Site @ 
Burroughs 

 March 29— City Bus 
Field Trip to High 
Point Center for Print-
making (K-3) OR Ser-
vice Project at Feed 
My Starving Children 

 March 30—On Site @ 
Burroughs 

 March 31—Bike/Walk 
Trip to Lake Harriet 

 April 1—Field Trip to 
Bell Museum 

             Barton Open  

                                 February 2016 

Winter Weather Reminders 
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Kids Welcome: 

After School  2:00-6:00PM 

 

Non-School Days 

6:30AM-6:00PM 

(@ Burroughs) 

Upcoming Non-School Days 

Important Enrollment Dates! 

Summer 2016 enrollment opens on Monday March 14 

@ Noon Summer programming will be at Burroughs 

School 

2016-2017 School Year enrollment for current families 

will begin Monday April 18 @ Noon 

SPRING BREAK THEME DAYS 

Monday—Crazy Hair Day 

Tuesday—Silly Sock Day 

Wednesday—Hilarious Hat Day 

Thursday—Mismatch/Inside 

Out Day 

Friday—Team Spirit Day 

Please send weather appropriate clothing 
to Minneapolis Kids. We go outside each 
afternoon as long as the temperature is 

above zero degrees.  

We ask that children are dressed warmly 
since we spend time outside each day.  

Boots, hats, gloves, jacket and snowpants 
with your child’s name written in them.  


